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Personnel Committee 
September 26, 2011 

 
Present:  Jason Hulling, Cathe McCall, H. Sinkewicz, Kathy Dunnett 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

The Jonathan Trumbull Library Board of Trustees Personnel Committee, held a special  meeting on Monday, September 
26, 2011, at 6:00pm, at the Jonathan Trumbull Library for the purpose of discussing and evaluating the Library Director.  A report 
was compiled by Cathe McCall with input from the committee.  The final report will be presented to the JTL Board of Trustees at 
the November meeting.   K. Dunnett motioned to adjourn, J. Hulling seconded.  No discussion followed and the meeting adjourned 
at 6:48pm. 

 
 

---------------------------------------- 
Holly H. Sinkewicz, Chairman 
Jonathan Trumbull Library Board of Trustees 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


